
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 2021 

 

Athletics Updates 

 

 

With the announcement of the CIF Section, athletics are scheduled to resume according to the 

colored tiers designated by the CPDH (California Public Department of Health).  

For further information please review the CDPH guidance for “Outdoor and Indoor Youth and 

Recreational Adult Sports”  using the following link:   

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/outdoor-indoor-recreational-

sports.aspx 

 

 

The CDPH guidance outlines the designated criteria for resuming athletics within a framework 

including the following: 

 

 Low-Contact Sports 

 Moderate-Contact Sports 

 High Contact Sports 

 

 

Currently, San Joaquin County remains in the Purple Tier of COVID case transmission. Within 

the Purple Tier designation athletics can resume for Outdoor Low-Contact Sports. Under this 

designation schools will resume athletic practices on Monday February 1, 2021, for the sports 

listed in the Purple Tier.  

 

All student applicable athletes must be signed up and cleared through www. FamilyID.com and 

make sure to attach your physical. Please contact your school’s Athletic Director and specific 

sports coach for further information.  

 

Notice: For the time being, as athletic competitions resume, all designated events and 

competitions will be closed to all spectators.  
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